2020 Report - Small Group Ministry Groups

Basket Weaving - met 3 times Leader - Joy Cook

Book Club - met 11 times Leader Joy Berthold

Care Team – no meetings because the card ministry can be handled via email or phone

Team members: Robin Crizer, Susan Hinson, Laurie McDonald and Carol Vorwald

Bunco –2nd Saturday Bunco Group met 3 times Leader is Joy Cook

Bunco –3rd Saturday Bunco Group met 3 times Leader is Joy Berthold

Dining Out Group – Gathered for dinner 6 of the 12 months during 2020 Leader - Judy Johnson

Weekday Bible Study – met 10 of the 12 months Leader - Pastor Brian



Atascocita Lutheran Church Youth Update 2020



Working at the Carwash! While you worship, we wash your car!

Our youth washed cars during church

services for three weeks in order to help raise funds for Lutherhill in the Summer of 2020.

Over the course of the two weeks, the youth raised:

\$862.00





The Youth hosted our first BINGO night on Friday 2/21/2020 to help raise funds for Lutherhill.

Using gift card donations from the congregation as prizes, the Youth hosted a family-friendly exciting night where everyone had a great time!

They raised \$1,777.00!



Confirmation Class of 2020

We proudly witnessed two of our youth affirm their baptism in October 2020:

Sarah Grace Deckinger

and

Sophia Grace Leigh





Youth at Atascocita Lutheran Church

The fall of 2020 and the beginning of 2021 have been a challenge for our youth to say the least!

Unfortunately we have not been able to have our usual meetings and social gatherings as we have in previous years. However, we have gotten together a few times and have enjoyed fellowship with one another. We gathered at Javaman after our worship service a couple of times where we talked about things we would like to do as a group. It was nice to see one another and be able to visit. We planned to play foot golf at Humble Golf Center (formerly known as the Oil Patch) at the end of November but soggy weather and Nancy Garcia's sprained knee caused us to cancel. We are hoping to reschedule in the spring. In December the youth put on a live nativity on December 20. It was originally scheduled on Saturday December 19 but was rescheduled due to a wash out! Thank you to all the youth who participated and to Russ Senti for providing pizza afterwards! Covid is still affecting us but we are hoping to get things in place for fundraising so our youth can attend Luther Hill this summer.